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MANCHESTER CITY F.C. SUPPORTERS CLUB 1949

NORTHENDEN BRANCH

Minutes of the Branch Meeting held on 5th August 2019 at 8pm

Members present: 

23
Apologies:


None
Comments/matters arising 

from last meeting:

None

Minutes taken by:

AG

1.   Chairman & Treasurer’s Report

1.1 We have now paid Bullocks for the full 19 home league games.  
1.2 We have booked the bus for Vincent Kompany’s Testimonial Game on 11th September, leaving at 6.15pm prompt.
2.   Secretary’s Report

2.1
Neil has attended the recent EC meeting and there was lots more discussion about what’s happening with people’s loyalty points. 18-25 year olds can now get access to a certain amount of away tickets for each league game but only around 5% of the total allocation. There was strong opposition from members who normally attend all away games as to how it will affect there standing to qualify for away games going forward. 
On the plus side of the new system, another introduction of randomly selecting certain fans to pick up their tickets (with ID) at the away stadium for so many games per season will hopefully stop fans with a lot of points getting away tickets and selling them to someone else.
2.2
On Sunday 22nd September between 1-5 pm we have arranged for a Trophy Visit to Northenden Social Club. The ladies trophies aren’t available but we should have all 4 men’s trophies. Joe Corrigan is attending and we are trying to get others including Alex Williams and we’ll book the Mascots again plus a merchandise stall.
2.3
We are getting our branch flag back from the Club which has been on tour this summer with the team and has been signed by all the first team (courtesy of Heather).
2.4
The Women’s team derby game against United will take place on 7th September and fans can buy 1 adult ticket and get 3 free junior tickets. The game will be held in the main Etihad Stadium (not the Academy Stadium).
3.   Ticket Secretary’s Report

3.1
Palace away is now Sun 20th Oct at 4.30pm and Villa home has moved for TV. Could change subject to Champions League draw.
3.2
Awaiting allocations to be notified for Norwich & Everton away games.

3.3
Champions League draw is on 29th August. As soon as the draw is done and you’re interested in Matchday 1 fixture, let Colin know straight away as there will be a short window to submit requests.
4.   Membership Secretary’s Report
4.1
Membership numbers currently standing at around 100 with another half a dozen due to pay next week.

Meeting ended at 9.00pm. Next meeting will be 02/09/2019.
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